Dear Lynne S. Burt Scholarship committee,

I am honored to have been a recipient of the Lynne S. Burt scholarship. Your generous contribution has allowed me to further my education at the University of Texas at El paso, where I plan to pursue Civil Engineering. With your assistance, I was able to purchase all my textbooks, and cover a percentage of my tuition. This scholarship has lifted a significant weight off my shoulders and enabled me to better focus on my studies. Thank you again for your thoughtful and generous contribution!

Sincerely,

Steven Terrazas